Director David T. Daniels

DATE: 03/10/2017 9:13 AM

Legal Office

8995 East Main Street, Reynoldsburg, OH 43068 Phone: 614-728-6430 • Fax: 614-995-4585 www.agri.ohio.gov • legal@agri.ohio.gov

January 3, 2017

Mark Hamlin
Director of Regulatory Policy
Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

Re: Farm Markets (OAC § 901:3-6-01 through 901:3-6-08)

Dear Mr. Hamlin,

Thank you for your recent review of OAC 901:3-6-01 through 901:3-6-08. Based upon your recommendation, the Ohio Department of Agriculture will proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

Sincerely,

OHIO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

David E. Miran, Jr. Senior Staff Counsel

CC: Emily Kaylor, Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

